
From: Matt McGovern <matthewrmcgovern@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 4:34 PM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Writing in support of File No. 220401 

 

Please approve the proposed apartment building and rezoning on N. Hackett Ave. near Downer 

Avenue. I support new infill housing to help solve the climate crisis and make housing more 

affordable by increasing the supply of housing.   

 

While I do not live in the neighborhood, my parents have lived there for 25 years. I spend a lot of 

time in the neighborhood and support Downer Ave. businesses. This is a great neighborhood and 
more people should be able to live there. More housing will also help Milwaukee earn more 

revenue for government necessities, support local businesses, and improve the qualify of life for 

all residents of the City and County.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Matt McGovern 

Shorewood, WI  
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